
Antelope Elementary School
22630 Antelope Blvd, 
Red Bluff, CA 96080

November 14, 2024 | 6:00-7:30 PM  

Antelope Subbasin Open House
Update on Groundwater Sustainability Implementation Activities 

and Addressing Data Gaps

The Tehama County Flood Control and Water 
Conservation District invites you to attend an 
open house event regarding recent updates in 

groundwater management and an opportunity to 
inform data gaps in the Antelope Subbasin.

TehamaCountyWater.org

Si se necesita los servicios de traducción para 
asistir al evento, o para llenar el formulario de 

registro de pozo, comuníquese con 

TehamaGSA@tcpw.ca.gov
antes del 31 de Octubre.

The Open House will cover:

• Information on the status of GSP 
implementation (groundwater conditions, 
revised GSP, data gaps, and projects and 
management actions).

• Information on domestic well monitoring 
program and opportunities to get involved. 

• Gathering of public feedback on 
implementation priorities and areas of high 
interests for the next year. 

• How to stay involved in groundwater 
management in the Antelope Subbasin.

Get involved! We value and encourage your 
feedback and recommendations. 

SAVE THE DATE

This will be an in-person open house with an 
option to listen in online

Please register here: 
bit.ly/Antelope-SGMA-PublicOpenHouse

(Registration is not required, 
but strongly encouraged)

Updates and meeting 
materials will be posted to 
TehamaCountyWater.org

NOTE: A similar meeting 
for Corning Subbasin data 
gaps will be on Nov 20.

https://tehamacountywater.org/
mailto:TehamaGSA@tcpw.ca.gov
https://bit.ly/Antelope-SGMA-PublicOpenHouse
https://tehamacountywater.org/

	Slide 1

